
 

 

EU Requirements – Deca-BDE – ROHS Compliance 
  
 
 
November 18, 2008  
 
Power-Sonic Corporation confirms that our batteries do not contain DecaBDE (Decabromodiphenyl 
ether).  
  
 
Batteries do not fall within the scope of the ROHS directive. Power-Sonic batteries are in compliance 
with the 2006/66/EU directive.  
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